
Spring Term 2020 Objectives Plan 

 

Personal, Social & 
Emotional 

Development 
(PSED) 

Physical 
Development 

(PD) 

Communication & 
Language 

(C&L) 

Literacy 
(L) 

Mathematics 
(M) 

Understanding The 
World 
 (UTW) 

Expressive Arts & 
Design 

 (EA&D) 

1.Initiates play, 
offering cues to 
peers to join them.  
2. Begins to accept 
the needs of others 
and can take tunes 
and share resources. 
3. Can select and use 
activities and 
resources with help. 
4. Keeps play going 
by responding to 
what others are 
saying or doing. 
5. Can usually adapt 
behaviour to 
different events, 
social situations and 
changes in routine. 
6. Beginning to be 
able to negotiate 
and solve problems 
without aggression.    
 

1.Understands that 
equipment and tools 
have to be used 
safely  
2. Begins to use anti 
clockwise movement 
and retrace vertical 
lines. 
3. Handles tools, 
objects, construction 
and malleable 
materials safely and 
with increasing 
control. 
4. Draws lines and 
circles using gross 
motor movements. 
5. Holds pencil near 
point between first 
two fingers and 
thumb and uses it 
with good control.  

1. Listens to others 
one to one or in 
small groups. 
2. Shows 
understanding of 
prepositions – under, 
on top, etc. 
3. Uses talk to 
connect ideas, 
explain what is 
happening and 
anticipate what 
might happen next.  
4. Focussing 
attention. 
5. Understands the 
use of objects. 
6.Beginning to 
understand ‘why’ 
and ‘how’ questions.  
7. Responds to 
simple instructions. 
 

1. Sometimes gives 
meaning to marks as 
they draw and paint. 
2. Ascribes meanings 
to marks that they 
see in different 
places. 
3. Beginning to be 
aware of the way 
stories are 
structured. 
4. Describes main 
story settings, events 
and principal 
characters. 
5.Hears and says 
initial sounds in 
words. 
6. Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 
knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 
 

1.Beginning to 
represent number 
using fingers marks 
on paper or pictures. 
2. Recognises 
numerals 1-5. 
3. Counts objects to 
10 and beginning to 
count beyond 10. 
4. Realises tht not 
only objects, but 
anything can be 
counted. 
5. Shows an interest 
in shape and space 
by playing with 
shapes.  
6. Shows interest in 
shapes in the 
environment. 
7. Orders two items 
by weight or 
capacity. 
 

1. Remembers and 
talks about 
significant events in 
their own 
experiences. 
2. Recognises and 
describes special 
times or events. 
3. Shows interest in 
different 
occupations and 
ways of life 
4. Can talk about 
some of the things 
they have observed 
such as plants, 
animals, nature and 
objects found. 
5. Uses ICT hardware 
to interact with age 
appropriate 
computer software. 
 
 
 

 

1.Understands that 
they can use lines to 
enclose a space and 
begin to use shapes 
to represent objects.  
2. Constructs with a 
purpose in mind, 
using a variety of 
resources.  
3. Understands that 
different media can 
be combined to 
create new effects. 
4. Uses available 
resources to create 
props to support 
role-play. 
5. Captures 
experiences and 
responses with a 
range of media such 
as music, dance, 
paint and other 
materials or words.  

 


